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As the school year comes to an end and I personally prepare for my next adventure of retirement, I look back at the past six years with deep appreciation and gratitude for our learning community. Always putting our children-our students- at the centre of everything we do, has enabled Cedar Drive to continually progress and improve, to build everlasting relationships and to collectively celebrate our learning.
Cedar Drive JPS is truly a special school, with the most wonderful students, supportive, kind parents and a committed staff all working together to make great things happen for our students and extended learning community. The synergy palpable, Cedar has been in lock step as we faced the global pandemic together with determination and mutual kindness, emerging with renewed commitment and a clear vision as to where to focus our next steps. While I personally will not be a part of Cedar’s next chapter, I am so very proud of our accomplishments and the new foundation we have built for Cedar’s future. Teamwork is undoubtedly Cedar’s superpower.
To our incredible students, thank you for sharing your learning, your voice, your creativity, your smiles and kind words.
To our parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles, caregivers, thank you for your trust, your advocacy and support.
To our staff, thank you for your generosity of spirit and commitment to our students, families and each other. To our School Council, Trustee, Superintendent of Education and the TDSB, thank you for your support of our wonderful learning community.
It is not lost on me how incredibly fortunate I have been in my role of Principal of this exceptional school. What a privilege. Thank you.
Shine on Cedar Drive!
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Best Wishes, Warmest Regards,

Ms. Mitchell
Cedar Drive Junior Public School
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